Flood Control District of Maricopa County
Flood Stakeholder Group

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Regular Meeting of the
Flood Stakeholder Group

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the Flood Stakeholder Group
WILL NOT hold its regular meeting on Thursday, January 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.

The next regularly scheduled Flood Stakeholder Group meeting will be held on
Thursday, April 9, 2020.

Michael Fulton
Director

December 16, 2019




